Patricia Heidorf

From:

Jim Spakowicz <jspakowicz@WAFCO.COM>

Sent:

Thursday, November 03, 2016 3:16 PM

To:

Patricia Heidorf

Cc:

Greg Minikel; KORY BROCKMAN

Subject:

Agenda Items for the nest Public Safety Committee Meeting

Attachments:

Scanned Document.pdf; Scanned Document.pdf

Good morning Ms. Heidorf:

I am writing today with the request to be included on the agenda for the next meeting of the City of Manitowoc Public Safety Committee.

I understand that the next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 08 November 2016 at 6:00 pm.

I am the Facilities and Maintenance Manager at Wisconsin Aluminum Foundry. I have been tasked with the responsibility to investigate the addition of crosswalks across South 16th Street. The crosswalks are believed to be necessary to protect our employees from the possibility of accidental injury from vehicular / pedestrian encounters.

We have property and facilities located on both sides of South 16th Street and realize that our employees must cross the street many times per day, increasing their exposure to traffic hazards.

The attached photos indicate some of the required dimensions and locations for the proposed crosswalks.

These photos and this letter are the official request to be included on the agenda for the meeting.

Can you comply with this request or is there additional information that is required?

Please let me know.

thank you

James A. Spakowicz, CPE

Maintenance and Facilities Manager Wisconsin Aluminum Foundry 838 South 16th Street Manitowoc, WI 54221-0246

jspakowicz@wafco.com

mobile phone 920-420-1026

This email is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this e-mail by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer.

^{**}Please consider the environment before printing this email.**

Patricia Heidorf

10-1036

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Wednesday, October 05, 2016 4:11 PM

To:

Nick Reimer; Patricia Heidorf; Jeri Lynn Christensen

Cc:

Dan Koski; Randy Junk; Jim Spakowicz (WAF) (jspakowicz@wafco.com)

Subject:

Request from WAF for Crosswalks on S. 16th St. between Franklin & Clark St.

Attachments:

Aerial Photo of S. 16th St. by WAF.pdf

Chief Reimer,

FYI:

I received a call from Jim Spakowicz, Facilities & Maintenance Manager at Wisconsin Aluminum Foundry (686-2716). Jim said he is new at WAF, but was told that I was the guy to call about this.

Anyway, Jim said that they would like to request the City to install 2-3 crosswalks on S. 16th St. between Franklin St. and Clark St.

I told Jim that he should write a letter with his request and submit it you and that you would bring it to the next Public Safety Committee meeting, which I told him was probably on Monday, October 24th.

I was telling him a little bit about the Red Arrow Products crosswalk and in that case they are paying for all of the improvements (LED signage, epoxy pavement markings including the relocation of the RR Crossing symbol, & ADA compliant ramp with detectable warning fields).

We did not discuss it on the phone this morning, but they will also lose some parking stalls on the west side of the street by installing the crosswalks.

I have attached an aerial photo of the area for your reference.

I have copied Jim on this e-mail as well so that he has our e-mail addresses for future communications.

Greg Minikel, P.E.
Engineering Division Manager
Dept. of Public Infrastructure
City of Manitowoc
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220
Ph. (920) 686-6910

E-mail: gminikel@manitowoc.org